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Press Release 
For Immediate Release…. 
 
 

SUMMER RECREATION PROGRAM IN TOWN OF NEW BALTIMORE 
 

 
The Town of New Baltimore announces its 2013 Summer Recreation Program will be 
held July 15 through August 9 from 9am-11:30 am at the Cecil C Hallock/District 2 Park 
on County Route 54, about 1 mile west of US Route 9W. 
 
This is a non-profit program open to children in the Town of New Baltimore ranging in 
age from 5-15 years. This program offers children a safe and fun place to play, and many 
activities such as crafts, workshops and good old-fashioned outside play. The program 
has consisted of about 60+ children. The program director is Desirea Chamberlin. 
 
Participant applications can be found at www.townofnewbaltimore.org, at local post 
offices, or at the Town Hall, located at 3809 County Route 51.  All are welcome. 
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Janet A. Brooks 
Town Clerk 
756-6671 ext5 
Mon-Wed, Fri 9am-4pm; 2nd&4th Mon 5:30-7pm. 
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